Board of Health Minutes
September 6th, 2016

1. The ABOH Meeting convened at 6:30 PM with the following members present Scott Sibley, Glenn
Hathaway, Patrick Durkee, Dr. John McLaughlin and Rick Metcalf of NABOH.

2. The agenda dated September 6th, 2016 VOTED and ALL APPROVED.

3. Minutes dated August 8th, 2016 VOTED and ALL APPROVED.

4. Reviewed correspondence.

5. Septic permits approved:
a. 40 Hilltop Drive, Duane & Jayne Glow

6. 6:35pm, 39 Center St, Septic Variances. Green cards submitted. Variances as presented in Exhibit A
motioned VOTED and ALL, APPROVED

7. 6:45pm, David Murphy, 216 Lake Road discussion. Reviewed septic system progress and the
expectation that Mr. Murphy will keep the board updated with any changes as they occur. Due to the design
specification of a custom size tight tank the installation has fallen behind agreed to schedule, Board
requested Mr. Murphy attend the Oct 3", 2016 meeting to update the progress made on the installation

timeline. Board motioned for a 60-day extension, the revised completion date is Oct 31%, 2016 VOTED
and ALL APPROVED

The ABOH September 6th, 2016 meeting adjourned at 7:10'PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Scott Sibley

Acting Secretary, ABOH

4 8L

i
t

oWy i A0

wa

90




